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Martin Morris selected as new 
Director of Public Works 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 22, Enniskó:wa/March 2023) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to inform the community that Martin 
Morris has been selected as the successful candidate for the position 
of Director of the Public Works Unit.  
 

Martin began his career at the MCK in 
2003, working at the Sports and 
Recreation Unit until 2005. In 2010 he 
was hired as the Assistant Supervisor 
of Infrastructure Operations and 
Maintenance (IOM) for Public Works 
and then moved to the IOM Supervisor 
position in 2014. In 2021, he became 
the General Manager of IOM and has 
been the acting Interim Director of the 
Public Works Unit, replacing Brendan 
Montour, who became the Director of 
the Capital Unit. 

  
“Martin has been doing an excellent job here at the MCK and has 
been a dedicated employee throughout the years,” said 
Ratsénhaienhs Arnold Boyer, who holds the Infrastructure, Transport, 
and Operations Portfolio. “ We wish Martin well in his new position as 
Director of the Public Works Unit, and I’m confident he will be an asset 
to the unit and community.” 
  
Mr. Morris officially began work as Director on March 13, 2023. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Interim Political Press 
Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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